Solway Flower Club – June 2022 meeting notes

The June meeting of the Solway Flower Club was the Garden Visits and Meal Out.  Members and guests met at Maureen's garden at Glasson at 6.00 pm where we were met by Chairman Doreen and Maureen and Steve.  The garden is so nice with lots of colour and added interest, and goes right around the bungalow.  After a good wander around Maureen's garden, it was a move on to Bowness to Hesket House.  Chris and Tracey met us there and showed us round their enormous grounds.  Every tree and bush imaginable as well as flowers and perennials.  Lots of hard work has gone into looking after this garden.  Everyone thanked them for inviting the Flower Club to see their garden.  Then it was over the road to Doreen's garden.  As it is back off the road it is not seen when passing and it was lovely to see all the plants flowering and pots looking so good.  
All 3 gardens were lovely and the evening was warm and sunny and made it perfect to wander around these gardens.  As it was now 7.30 we are due at the King's Arms Pub for our Meal for 7.45.  Everyone had previously given their choice of main course and this was followed by a choice of puddings and tea or coffee.  Everyone really enjoyed the meal and were really grateful to be served by the super staff.
President Margaret thanked everyone and especially Doreen for organising this enjoyable evening.
Next month on July 20th we are looking forward to the Coffee Evening and luckily Jenny has offered her home and garden in Port Carlisle starting at 7 pm.  
Everyone welcome.

